United States Sentencing Commission
One Columbus Circle, N.E.

Suite 2-500, South Lobby
Washington, DC 20002-8002

July 26, 2017
Re: 2018 Guideline Amendment Priorities

Dear Members of the U.S. Sentencing Commission,

We at ES Fitness, LLC write to strongly urge the Commission to consider the policy proposal
titled 'Sentencing Modification For Offenders Serving Non-Statutory Terms Of Life
Imprisonment Imposed Under The Mandatory United States Sentencing Guidelines' and make
this policy proposal a priority during the Commission's 2018 Amendment cycle.

ES Fitness, LLC supports this proposal as it is another step towards responsible reform of the
criminal justice system.

Thank you for your consideration of these comments.

Sincerely,

iz

Ernest Smith, Master Trainer/ President
ES Fitness, LLC

202.746.2750 Phone
ernest@es-fitness.com





